
 


Minutes of the May 5, 2022 Finance Committee


Members                                   Absent                                      Other                                                                                                                                                                                                                   


Shaun Galliher                                                                  Bob Graves, Town Administrator                                                                                                                                                                                                                        


Mary Rice                                                                                   Dick Scialabba, Select Board Chair   


Russ Parks                                                                                  Monica Montferret                                                                   


Bonnie Conner                                                                         


Jim Chivers                                                                      


Heather Brown 


Chris Pike


The meeting was opened at 6:33 pm. 


A motion was made and seconded to accept the  minutes  of April 28, 2022 as written.  The motion passed unanimously.


Chairman Galliher reported that the Warrant has been posted and is on the Town web site.  The wording for the Article 
requesting funding for the Fire Department Tanker, was changed from Free Cash, to Raise and Appropriate. This will directly 
hit the tax rate and the public should be aware of this.  


Bob Graves reported that he was advised by Town Council, that any recommendation on a citizen petition is not valid and it 
was removed from the Warrant Article.


The Annual Town Meeting is Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 7:00 pm at Kittredge School.


A motion was made and seconded to adjourn at 6:56 pm. The motion passed unanimously. The next meeting of this 
Committee is Thursday, June 2, 2022 at 6:30 pm in the downstairs Community room at Town Hall.  


Respectfully submitted,


Mary A. Rice, Secretary



